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BOOST In The Know

December Quarterly Meeting Celebration Highlights!

Dec. 3rd. - We has a blast at our last BOOST quarterly meeting of 2019!
BOOST members participated in holiday arts and crafts activities like
decorating their gingerbread cookie, decorating their tree ornament, and
making a hot cocoa jar, plus we got to meet Santa Claus and Mrs. Claus.

We hope you enjoyed our annual celebration and we will see you next year! To
access your photo with Santa and much more click here.

Professional Development and Funding
Opportunities

Dec. 2019- Jan. 24, 2020 - The New
York Life Foundation is seeking
applicants for its Aim High local grant
program to support afterschool, summer,
or expanded learning programs serving
middle schoolers. Awards will be made
nationwide. Take a look at the RFP to
see which grant category is a good fit for
you, and apply before January 24,
2020.

March 15-18, 2020 - Four days of

https://www.facebook.com/boostntwk/photos/pcb.1444990415625271/1444970535627259/?type=3&theater
http://www.afterschoolalliance.org/awards.cfm
http://afterschoolalliance.org/documents/AimHigh_RequestForProposals_2020_FINAL.pdf
http://www.afterschoolalliance.org/awards.cfm
https://www.scholastic.com/teachers/articles/teaching-content/24-great-ideas-hispanic-heritage-month/


networking, learning, special events,
200+ educational sessions, daily
keynotes and an interactive Learning
Expo all designed to meet the needs of
the developing professionals and
emerging and current leaders of
afterschool. Learn More.

Member Highlights and Activities

BOOST Network Analysis

In early January, you'll receive an email
invitation to participate in our
first BOOST Network Analysis!
We hope you'll help us identify what we,
as a Network do best, and how we can
be more impactful!
If you want to ensure your participation,
please email us with the subject line "I
want to join the Network Analysis"".

Have Safe, Healthy, and Happy Holidays

Please tag the BOOST Network on
Facebook to share with us how you
are celebrating the holiday season with
your OST programs.
We also want to thank you for the
amazing work you have done for the
children and youth of our community in
2019! We cannot wait to see you next
year!
Please mark your calendars the
upcoming quarterly meeting on March 3,
2020! Registration is now open!
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